
The Annual Survey is Easy

Fast
Open your email 
invitation. Take 

about 10 minutes 
to complete the 

survey.

Convenient
You can use 

your cell phone, 
computer, or 

tablet to 
complete the 
survey online.

Confidential
Your responses 
are anonymous  
and information 
you provide can 

not be traced 
back to you or 

your child. 

Scan the QR 
code to learn 
more about 
the Parent 
Involvement 
Survey

THE SURVEY IS OPEN:
April 8 through May 17, 2024

1.855.773.3839spedtex.org

SPECIAL EDUCATION

Parent 
Involvement 

Survey
The Parent Involvement 

Survey is an annual survey for 
selected parents/guardians 
of children receiving special 

education services. The survey 
helps everyone to learn more 

about how well school districts 
and charter schools engage 

parents/guardians. The Texas 
Education Agency (TEA) will use 
the results to help support and 
guide improvements to special 

education services.

https://www.spedtex.org/
https://www.spedtex.org/
https://tea.texas.gov/

